From: Tom Ross

To: Willingham, Mary C.
Subject: RE: todays N&O article
Date: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 11:14:55 AM

Dear Ms. Willingham,

Thank you for your email and offer of assistance. I have access to your interviews and will call upon
you in the event I need additional information.

Sincerely,

Thomas W. Ross

President of the University of North Carolina
PO Box 2688

Chapel Hill, NC 27515-2688

919-962-9000 (Office)

919-843-9695 (Fax)
tomross@northcarolina.edu

----- Original Message-----

From: Willingham, Mary C. [mailto:mwillingham@unc.edu]
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2013 6:41 AM

To: Tom Ross

Subject: todays N&O article

President Ross,

Last week an article written by Dan Kane mentioned that UNC Administration hired a PR firm to refute
my claims. I worked in athletics from 2003-2009 as a Learning Specialist in academic support. This
week Kane's article mentions that you might be interested in learning the truth. If you would like to
listen to my interview with general counsel (September of 2010), or Jim Martin, (October 2012), I have
retained copies. I would also welcome the opportunity to meet with you in person.

Respectfully, Mary W.

Mary Willingham
CSSAC - UNC-CH
www.unc.edu/~willingh

919-843 -8698i office)



